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28 July 2017 

Associate to Vice President Hatcher 
Fair Work Commission 

By email: amod@fwc.gov.au 

Dear Associate, 

RE: AM2016/5 Seagoing Industry Award 2010 
Ports, Harbours and Enclosed Water Vessels Award 2010 

Marine Towage Award 2010 
-Draft Determinations- Feedback 

AIMPE has reviewed the Draft Determinations issued on 30 June 2017. In particular AIMPE has an 
interest in the changes relating to the Seagoing Industry Award 2010 pertaining to the classifications of 
Electricians and Electro Technical Officer, including the definition of Electrician. 

AIMPE supports the Draft Determinations as published on 30 June 2017. AIMPE supports the current 
Exposure Drafts being amended to reflect these Determinations. 

AIMPE will provide further feedback on the revised Exposure Drafts after the 30 June 2017 Draft 
Determinations have been incorporated. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Senior National Organiser 

52 Buckingham Street, Surry Hills, N.S.W. 2010 
Telephone: +61 2 9698 3999 Fax: +61 2 9319 7505 


